attended Rice University, graduating in 1978 with a BA in sociology, anthropology and psychology -- sworn as the 14th City Controller for the City of Houston on January 2, 2004 -- served for six years as an at-large member of Houston City Council -- chaired city council’s Fiscal Affairs and Neighborhood Protection Committees and served on eight other committees -- represented Houston on the Alliance for Interstate 69 Texas Board and at meetings of the World Energy Cities Partnership -- currently serves on the board of the Holocaust Museum -- advisory board member of the Houston Zoo, the Montrose Counseling Center, Trees for Houston and the Municipal Solid Waste Management and Resource Recovery Advisory Council of the Texas Commission on Environmental Qualitt -- past activities include service as President of the Houston Gay and Lesbian Political Caucus, the Neartown Civic Association and the Neartown Community Development Corporation -- 2001selected as "Council Member of the Year" by the Houston Police Officers Union – 2002 received the "Distinguished Local Elected Official Award" from the Texas Recreation and Park Society -- received the "Good Brick Award" from the Greater Houston Preservation Alliance for her restoration of historic properties in the Old Sixth Ward

